
  
Wednesday, April 1, 2009  

MOTION  

Re: 535 Danforth, Boulevard Café Permit  

The owner of the property municipally known as 535 Danforth Avenue 
applied for a transfer of the Boulevard Café Permit to Municipal Licensing 
and Standards.  The owner was informed by MLS staff that the size of his 
patio was not in compliance and the new license would have to reflect the 
new by-laws governing Boulevard Café Permits.   

The permitted cafe area of 18.7 square metres being requested is a transfer 
of the same cafe area occupied by the previous business operator.    

Therefore I am moving that: An exemption to this by-law provision be 
granted to allow ML&S to accept and process a Boulevard Café Permit 
application at 535 Danforth Avenue to 1395962 Ontario Inc. operating as 
Fox & Fiddle Restaurant as a grand-parenting of the new by-law.  

I would ask that Municipal Licensing and Standards also be directed 
to consult with the Ward Councillor regarding any change in ownership of 
the business or any building renovations prior to any further permit being 
issued or any amendments to the permit area.   

Sincerely,    

Paula Fletcher 
City Councillor, Ward 30 


